Dear Charles and Nick

The Wharrie Cabman's Shelter
Rosslyn Hill

London

NW3 2AA

LPA ref: 2016/4972/L

Please see the attached comment (email below) in respect of the above.
This came to me, given that we served notice when we submitted the application.
Regards

David

David Whittington BA (Hons) DipTP



Director
Planning
Savills, 33 Margaret Street , London W1G QJD
Tel :+44 (0) 20 7557 9997
Mobile  :+44(0) 7717 897 465
- Email :DWhittington@savills.com
Sa\!l”s Website www savills.co.uk

b% Before printing, think about the environment

T e

AWARDS2016

RESIDENTIAL ADVISER OF THE YEAR

Dear Mr Whittington,

On behalf of the Trustees of the Hampstead Wells and Campden Trust, (as owners of the land as defined by the
notice)

| wish to make representations about the Notice of Application for Listed Building Consent under the Regulation 6 of
the

Planning (listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990 regarding the proposed development at the
Wharrie Cabmen’s Shelter where Willmott Dixon are applying to LB Camden for permission to install monitoring
equipment including tilt sensors and vibration sensors and cabling up on building elevations.

The Trustees have no objection in principle to this Application for Listed Building Consent, but would need assurance
that

the section 106 agreement would incorporate provision for re-imbursement by the Royal Free Hospital

if the subsequent work damaged the Shelter.

As discussed yesterday, please can you bring this to the attention of the appropriate officers in the Planning
Department
at LB Camden to allow considerations of our representations within the appropriate time frame.

Yours sincerely,

Sheila Taylor

Director & Clerk to the Trustees,

The Hampstead Wells and Campden Trust,
62 Rosslyn Hill,

London NW3 1ND

"London Planning Practice is a trading style of Savills (UK) Limited. A subsidiary of Savills plc."
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